
 

 

 
 
 

BY-LAW NO. 2022-00xx 
 

A By-law to authorize the Purchasing Policy for the Town of Halton 
Hills and to repeal By-law 2017-0061. 
 

 
 
WHEREAS the Municipal Act, 2001, as amended, authorizes a municipality to enact by-
laws for the purposes of the Corporation; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Senior Manager of Purchasing & Risk Management has the 
responsibility to administer policy and established procedures for a centralized 
purchasing/inventory program and the disposal of surplus good and equipment under the 
direction of the Commissioner of Corporate Services; 
 
AND WHEREAS it is deemed necessary to update the policy for the Corporation of the 
Town of Halton Hills; 
 
AND WHEREAS on May 24, 2022, Council for the Town of Halton Hills adopted Report 
No. CORPSERV-2022-0015, dated May 24, 2022, in which certain recommendations 
were made relating to updating the Town of Halton Hills Purchasing Policy.  
 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT THE COUNCIL OF THE 
CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF HALTON HILLS ENACTS AS FOLLOWS: 
 

1. THAT the “Purchasing Policy” attached as Appendix “B” to this by-law is hereby 
adopted. 

 
2. THAT By-law No. 2017-0061 is hereby repealed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY-LAW read and passed by the Council for the Town of Halton Hills this 24th day of               
May, 2022. 
 
 
 
              
      MAYOR – RICK BONNETTE 
 
 
 
              
      TOWN CLERK – VALERIE PETRYNIAK 
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